
TOWN OF LAWRENCE 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Please take notice a public hearing will be held at a regular Town Board Meeting on 
Monday, May 13, 2013 at 7:00PM or as shortly thereafter as possible at the Town Hall, 
2595 French Road to receive  testimony, either oral or written  on the following: 
 
1. A request from Toonen Companies requesting approval for proposed 

development for Sand Lake Planned Development on Parcel L-276 in the Town 
of Lawrence. 

 
Jennifer Messerschmidt, Clerk-Treasurer 
Town of Lawrence 
05/03/2013 
 
 
Posted at the following on Friday, May 3, 2013   

 
Town Hall, 2595 French Road 
Town Pumpstation, 1780 Crimson Court 
BP Freedom Rd, 2746 Freedom Rd 
Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


